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REMINDER

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,

Another busy week in school with Year 1/2 enjoying a football festival on Wednesday morning. All the
children had a wonderful time and two pupils were even scouted for Aston Villa! Last night Year 3/4
performed as part of ‘Warwickshire Sings’ at Warwick Arts Centre. They
have been preparing for the event all year with music lessons led by a music
teacher and were absolutely incredible!

You may have noticed our new addition to the school field resembling the
Crystal Maze dome! Our permanent solar dome or ‘The Pod,’ will give us
an extra space to take classes or groups of children to work in and can be
used all year round when complete.

On the 1st July we will be having a non – uniform day to support the PTA
Summer Fete. Children are asked to bring in donations that can be put
towards hampers for the summer raffle. We will be selling raffle tickets
Shortly and drawing the results at the Sports Day.

Have a lovely weekend.

Reception and 
Nursery places

We still have a few 
places available for 
September. Please 
spread the word to 
friends and family 
that might need a 
place for their 
children. 15 and 30 
hour funding is 
available for 
Nursery. 

On hot days please make sure 
children have come to school wearing 

sun cream and have a sun hat with 
them. Children are welcome to bring 
sun cream to school but must be able 

to apply it themselves. Thank you. 

SUN CREAM AND SUN HATS

Here is the link to the May/July digital 
version of Allsorts 
magazine https://bit.ly/3sJrVsh_ALLS
ORTS_MAYJULY22

You can tap straight to advertisers’ 
websites when viewing the mag on 
your phone (please mention allsorts). 
There are lots of activities to keep you 
busy and services to help your family 
plus two competitions to enter. You 
can view this issue 
at www.allsortsmag.com too or on 
the allsorts Facebook page soon. Stay 
safe and take care - Michelle Love 
(Editor).
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Group photo order deadline:
Thursday, 30th June.

Non Uniform day : 1st July –
donations for hamper

Sports Day: 13th July

Year 6 performance of Matilda: 
Monday 18th July 6pm Details to 
follow. 

https://bit.ly/3sJrVsh_ALLSORTS_MAYJULY22
http://www.allsortsmag.com/
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Our wonderful Year 3/4 at Warwick Arts Centre last night.

24th June 2022

Prayer for Ukraine 

Here are our wonderful Year 3/4 class performing at Warwick Arts Centre last night taking part in 
Warwickshire Sings. The children sang their hearts out with huge smiles on their faces as well as knowing all 
the actions. Huge thank you to Mrs Tassell for preparing them so well and to Mrs Manning and Mr Quinney
for being with them last night and joining in with all the singing and actions too! It was such a lovely evening. 
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Twitter/Facebook For up to date information and sharing what we are up to –
keep an eye on our Twitter feed 

@OurPrincethorpe and Facebook Page –
Our Lady’s Primary School, Princethorpe @OurPrincethorpe

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Back next week

.

Workers Of The Week 

Year 
N & R

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

100% 92% 90% 99% 92% 94% 90%

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole school: 94%

Date Time Activity

Mon 27th June 3.15 -4.30pm Football Club

Tues 28th  June Lunchtime Athletics Club

Wed 29th June 9.00-10am

3.15pm – 4.15pm

Music lessons with Mr Roe

Gardening Club

Thurs 30th June Lunchtime Athletics Club

Fri 1st July
Non uniform day – donations for the 

PTA Summer Fete Hamper
3.15 -5pm Irish Dancing 

Next School Week at a Glance 

Congratulations to Mrs G, last week’s winner of £8.70! Please consider signing up if you haven’t already.

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe

School Lottery

24th June 2022

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/our-ladys-primary-school-princethorpe
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Permission for a leave of absence needs 
to be sought from the Head teacher 
should you wish to take your child out of 
school during term time for an 
exceptional reason. 

Please note that strict Government laws 
are in place in relation to school 
attendance.

Term time holidays are not permitted 
once your child has started school.  All 
holidays should be taken whilst the 
school is closed.  

Holidays in term time will not be 
considered as 'exceptional' and will NOT 
be authorised.

Your child's attendance is our shared 
priority.

For your information

24th June 2022

Covid 19 Updated information

What to do if you/your child develops symptoms of COVID 19
For most people, especially children, COVID-19 will be a mild 
illness.
The most common symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of:
· new continuous cough and/or
· high temperature and/or
· a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell 
(anosmia)
If anyone in the household develops any of these symptoms of 
COVID-19, they are strongly advised to remain at home and 
avoid contact with others. They can return to normal activities 
when well and they do not have a temperature. If they have 
tested positive for COVID-19, it is recommended they stay at 
home and avoid contact with others for 5 clear days (for adults) 
or 3 clear days (for children) after the day their symptoms 
started (or the day they tested if they have no symptoms), and 
until they are well and have no temperature. When COVID-19 
is circulating, it is worth also being aware of the wider 
symptoms of COVID-19 including: sore throat, headache, 
muscle ache, fatigue, shortness of breath, blocked/runny nose, 
diarrhoea and vomiting, and cold-like symptoms.
We are asking you to do this to reduce the further spread of 
COVID 19 to others in the community. If you need support 
with isolation, please contact Warwickshire County Council on 
0800 408 1447.

LEAVE OF ABSENCE

Sports Day & Picnic on 13th July

All children should come to school in 
their PE Kits 
House coloured t-shirts may be worn.
Don’t forget:
sun cream , hat & water bottle.
Races commence at 1.30pm

Parents are welcome to bring a 
picnic and have lunch with the 
children on the school field from 
12pm-1pm.
Educaterers will provide 
cheese/ham deli bags to order at 
£2.30ea on the day. If your child 
receives free school meals – a deli 
bag will be provided for them.
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The Rugby High School Open Evening for families of 
children in Year 4 & 5 will be held on Tuesday 28th June 
from 5pm until 7.30pm.  There is no need to register to 

attend this event.  Further details about the evening 
will be published on our school website after half term, 

www.rugbyhighschool.co.uk

http://www.rugbyhighschool.co.uk/

